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Dear Cornwall Central School District Families and Community Members, 

We are excited to welcome everyone to our upcoming home games at our new facility as we cheer on our 
student-athletes and celebrate school spirit together. To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all 
attendees, please review and follow the important procedures and guidelines outlined below.  

General Game Entry Information 

●​ All spectators must enter through the MAIN DESIGNATED ENTRANCE.Wristbands will be 
issued at the main entrance to support accountability and security.  

●​ Tailgating is not allowed. 
●​ No backpacks or large bags will be permitted inside the stadium. Staff will be monitoring the 

designated main entrance to ensure compliance with this protocol. 
●​ No Dogs are allowed on school grounds. 
●​ Once you enter the stadium, you may not exit and re-enter — there is a no reentry policy in effect. 

Student Attendance Expectations 

●​ Middle School and Elementary School students may not attend the game without an adult. Staff will be 
monitoring the main entrance to ensure compliance with this protocol. Children will not be allowed to 
enter without an adult. 

●​ For safety reasons due to ongoing traffic, students may not be dropped off or picked up along 
Route 94 under any circumstances including Junior Hill.  

●​ Student drop-off or pick-up must take place at the designated Student AM Drop-Off (the Crosswalk 
leading into the large parking lot) area not on Route 94 or Dragon Drive. 

●​ Carpooling is strongly encouraged to help reduce congestion and limited parking. 
●​ After the game is over student pick will take place near the tennis court lot as you approach the bus 

loop.  

 Safety, Security & Conduct 

●​ There will be an increased police/security presence at the event to ensure the safety of all attendees. 
●​ Alcohol, Drugs, Tobacco, and Vaping products are strictly prohibited on campus at all times. 
●​ All guests are expected to demonstrate respectful and appropriate behavior at all times. 

Inappropriate conduct may result in removal from the event and future events. 

We are incredibly proud to host our community in our new stadium and look forward to creating an 
environment where everyone can enjoy the game safely, positively, and respectfully. Thank you for helping us 
model sportsmanship and school pride for all students. 

Go Dragons!  

Kathryn Wilhelm, CCHS Principal  
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